BUDDHIST KOK KWONG SECONDARY SCHOOL

SPONSORED BY THE HONG KONG BUDDHIST ASSOCIATION
SHA KOK ESTATE, SHATIN, N.T., HONG KONG
TEL : 26473737

FAX: 26364050

Ms. Ng Kit Lan

The Headmistress

THE LITTLE FLOWER'S
CATHOLIC PRI. SCH.
11, Wo Che Street,

Wo Che Estate, Shatin
Hong Kong

29" January 2024

Dear Ms. Ng,

Outstanding Academic Achievements of Your Graduate
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It is my pleasure to congratulate you on the outstanding academic result (First Term Exam of 2023/24)

attained by your graduate who is currently studying at the Buddhist Kok Kwong Secondary School.

Your student on the list has been awarded as follows:

HEE

Second in Form Three

We are very proud of our students’ academic success and would like to share this cheering news with

your school. The teachers in your primary school have successfully nurtured students with different

potential and laid the foundation for whole-person development so that students can learn and grow

through our curriculum and initiatives to become all-round individuals.

For more details, we welcome you to visit our homepage, www.bkkss.edu.hk.

Yours sincerely,
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Ms Wong Ka Man
The Principal




